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caepnet.org March 5, 2021

Prof. Agnes Mojica 

Chancellor 

Inter American University of Puerto Rico – San Germán 

P.O. Box 5100 

San Germán, PR  00683 

Dear Prof. Mojica, 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence indicating your decision to 

voluntarily cancel your Site Review and allow your CAEP Probationary Accreditation to lapse. 

Our records will reflect that the educator preparation provider (EPP) at Inter American 

University of Puerto Rico - San Germán will hold CAEP Probationary Accreditation until its 

lapse on December 31, 2021.  

Your EPP’s accreditation status has been changed in the CAEP Accreditation Information 

Management System (AIMS), and your EPP must pay annual dues and submit an Annual Report 

until the above date.  

We understand your decision to allow your CAEP Probationary Accreditation to lapse. You are 

welcome to reapply to CAEP after your lapse date. This decision to lapse will not be considered 

in any future accreditation decision; however, any prior decisions and related information will 

remain in the EPP’s permanent record with CAEP. Please feel free to contact me if you wish to 

further discuss your reasons for lapsing. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Koch, Ed.D. 
President, CAEP 


